
Contact Council via email 
at mail@cook.qld.gov.au or 
phone on 4082 0500 for more 
information.

ROAD CLOSURE
CHARLOTTE STREET - 

TWO MILE CREEK BRIDGE

Cook Shire Council advises 
Charlotte Street will be closed at 
Two Mile Creek Bridge near the 
Racecourse Road intersection 
from Tuesday, 23 June to Thursday, 
25 June.

Please obey traffic signage and use 
alternative routes during this time. 
Thank you for your patience while we 
upgrade your infrastructure.
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